
Notice – July 27, 2023 

On Monday, July 31, 2023 from 1:00pm to 1:20pm, in City Hall, 3rd floor Council Chambers, 828 Center 

Avenue, a City Administrator finalist will be making a presentation to members of city staff. This 

presentation is closed to the public and there will be no opportunity during this presentation for anyone 

in attendance to ask questions or otherwise participate. A quorum (or reverse quorum) of the 

Sheboygan Common Council and/or other City committees/boards/commissions may be in attendance, 

thus requiring notice pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Board, 173 Wis. 2d 553, 494 

N.W. 2d 408 (1993). No action will be taken by the council at this meeting. 
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